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Notes:

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION: 

Dear sir/madam, We received our Dec/Jan electric bill and noticed a 
significant increase in charges approved by the PUCO. It is disturbing that you 
would approve increases over $100.00 a month with no input or consideration to 
what this does to the average consumer. How do we receive relief from these AEP 
tariff charge increases? The AEP Ohio fees/charges are at least 30% higher than 
the energy charges and the Power Purchase Agreement Rider is a total farce. What 
has happened to the open market and finding the best price?! Reference 
#14-1693-EL-RDR 

Please docket the attached in the case number above.
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

1/20/2017 4:24:13 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-1693-EL-REN

Summary: Public Comment in opposition filed on behalf of concerned consumer, Grant
Rodgers electronically filed by Ms. Donielle M Hunter on behalf of PUCO Staff
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